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Ark Farm visiting Nursery 
 

Monday 4th December 2023 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
 
On Tuesday 14th May, Ark Farm will be visiting the Nursery. Whilst the farm 
is visiting Nursery, pupils will have the opportunity to handle farm animals 
and learn about the different animals. This will support them with our 
curriculum and will give them the opportunity to share this experience with 
their peers. This is a fantastic opportunity for pupils to develop their 
learning in a safe and well-known Nursery environment, with their teachers, 
who can extend the learning before and after the visit.  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Children will need to attend Nursery at their usual time on this day. The cost of Ark Farm visiting the Nursery 
at Charville is £13 per child. You will be required to give consent through ParentPay and you will be asked to 
do this before you confirm payment by Monday 15th April. Please do not send any money into school for this 
trip. If insufficient money is collected through voluntary contributions, the visit will unfortunately have to be 
cancelled. If you don’t have a ParentPay log in, please let a member of the staff in Nursery know and we will 
provide this as soon as possible. If you have any queries regarding the trip please do not hesitate to contact 
us. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss Nieto Chorro 


